
Five GRHC locations will be undergoing asphalt parking lot sealing projects.
Location		  Dates
HHKMH		  10/1 - 10/2  •  10/8 – 10/9  •  10/15 - 10/16
West Dialysis		  9/29 - 30  •  10/1 – 10/2
East Dialysis		  10/8 - 10/9  •  10/15 - 10/16 
RTC		  10/1 – 10/2
Shegoi		  9/29 - 9/30  •  10/1 - 10/2

If you have any questions, please contact Keleto Sili at 520-562-3321 ext. 1057 
or visit GRHC.ORG/COMMUNITYINFORMATION. 
Please note that dates are subject to change due to inclement weather.

WE WORK FOR YOU!
In an effort to positively enhance your experience at Gila River Health Care, 
we are continuing to make improvements by introducing new software.  
This new software will help your provider team keep your electronic health 
records (digital version of a patient’s paper chart) safe and accurate. We will 
start slow, involving only a few clinics at a time, eventually getting all the 
hospital clinics online by May 2017.  

During this time, we respectfully request your patience and understanding 
while we transition to the new software. 

Why New Software?
• Your provider teams across all of our locations are dedicated to keeping 

your health records safe and accurate. Once GRHC transitions to the new 
software, your authorized providers will be able to access your electronic 
health records instantly. 

• Beginning October, 2016, some GRHC departments (Dental, Optometry, 
and Physical Therapy) provider teams will begin their transition to the new 
software.

How Will This Affect My Patient Care?
• In some cases, you may experience longer than expected wait times while 

providers transition your files to the new software. 

How Long Will This Transition Last?  
• We will make every effort to make this time period as brief as possible. We 

anticipate weeks, not months.

Thanks again for your understanding. Should you have questions, please 
contact the Cultural Customer Service Department at:  (602) 528-1453 or 
visit GRHC.ORG/NEW-EHR. 
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Effective Late October 2016 

• National Diabetes Month
- 5th Annual Just Move It! 2016 
Community Wide Run/Walk 
Series kicks off October 1st in 
District 4. Please visit GRHC.ORG/
COMMUNITYINFORMATION.

• Breast Cancer Awareness Month

October Observances 
And Events

Gila River Health Care 
thanks Dr. Gregory 
Gessay for his 20 plus 
years of service. Though 
he will be truly missed, 
we wish him nothing 
but the best in his 
retirement. 

Thank you, Dr. Gessay!

It is with sadness and 
a big thank you that 
we bid farewell to 
Renee Manda, Chief 
Nursing Officer. She 
has been faithfully 
serving Gila River 
Health Care and the 
Community for 7 
years (2009-2016). 
She will be greatly 

missed for her many years of dedicated, 
compassionate service!

Dr. Gregory Gessay 
Retirement

Farewell, 
Renee Manda

Beginning October 3, 2016, 
the café will have a third 
cashier station available 
during peak times for Grab N 
Go items. 
To see more menu items and 
pricing updates, please visit:
GRHC.ORG/CAFE.

NEW HHKMH 
Café Updates!

Hu Hu Kam Memorial Hospital will be holding flu 
clinics in the Temporary Lobby on the dates below:

October 17, 2016
9am - 12noon & 1-3pm

October 24, 2016 
9am - 12noon & 1-3pm

November 7, 2016 
9am - 12noon & 1-3pm

November 14, 2016 
9am - 12noon & 1-3pm


